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Proposal Notice 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit and non-governmental international 
humanitarian organization. 
 
Mercy Corps-Kassala, in collaboration with the Micro-finance Foundation-
Kassala, is seeking qualified service providers to design, develop, and deploy a 
dynamic web application. This platform will reflect the foundation’s activities, 
services, and target awareness campaigns for the local population. 
 

 
Interested supplier can find below attached: 

A) Proposal Notice  
B) SOW 
C) Supplier Information Form.  

Potential suppliers who completed the required forms and submitted their 
Company profile, legal registration, Tax Number, will be communicated to submit 
their financial offers. All documents must be submitted to Mercy Corps by May 
8th, 2025, using one of the methods below:   

1. Email to: sd-tenders@mercycorps.org, emamohamed@mercycorps.org  
olino@mercycorps.org or aabdella@mercycorps.org with the Reference 
Number: PR149452 in the email subject line.  

2. Return in person and put in the Tender Box placed at any of Mercy Corps 
offices in: Kassala, Gadarif, Port Sudan, Dongola and Atbara. The Reference 
Number: PR149452 should be written on the envelope and must be sealed. 
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